
 

NOTICE OF RENT ADJUSTMENT DUE TO A CHANGE IN UTILITY ALLOWANCES 

January 3, 2017 

 

 

Dear HCV Program Participant: 

Effective, March 1, 2017, the Montgomery Housing Authority (MHA) Housing Choice Voucher 

Program will complete a mass rent change to reflect the updated utility allowance amounts for 

2017.  Therefore, you may experience an increase in your rent amount or a decrease in your 

utility reimbursement as a result.   

This notice is presented to you in accordance with the terms and conditions of your participation 

in the HCV Program.  All other provisions, covenants, terms and conditions of the lease remain 

the same, except as to the monthly rental amount, which is adjusted as herein stated. 

If you have any question, please contact your Housing Specialist. 

Sincerely, 

 

Assisted Housing Programs 
















